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Upcoming Events and 
Reminders:  
 

Monday, Sept. 24th Yankee Candle orders 
are due (no tax) 
 
Wednesday, Sept. 26th School Picture Day 

Students are welcome to wear what you 
would like to see in their picture. 

 
Wednesday, Oct. 3rd Initial VIRTUS 
Certification at Rome Catholic 

For those who have never been trained and 
need to get certified.  Look for link in 
coming email.  

 

Thursday, Oct. 4th VIRTUS Re-Certification 
 at St. Paul’s Parish @ 2:30 

For those who have initial training, but 
need to recertify.  Look for link in coming 
email 

 

Thursday, Oct. 4th Mass at 1:00 p.m. 
 Feast of St. Francis 

PreK 3 and PreK 4 classes are 
planning our celebration 
All families are invited to share in our 
celebration.  

 

Monday, Oct. 8th No School Columbus Day 
 

Off to a Great Start! 
 

The year is off and running and we can all take a 
breath and say it has been a great start!  It has 
been wonderful getting to know all of the new 
faces and to greet those returning as well.  
 
Please see the dates and reminders in the column 
next to this note for all upcoming events and due 
dates.  
 
I hope that you have all had the chance to sell an 
item or two for the Yankee Candle fundraiser; 
every sale benefits the children. Also note, there 
is no tax for any items ordered. 
 
Reminder that drop off at the main door on Floyd 
Ave. is Park and Walk and Stop and Drop at the 
St. Peter’s side of the building is just that, stop 
your car and the volunteers help the students out 
of the vehicles. Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
After School Care is in the cafeteria this year 
with much more space for students to do 
homework and play.  Pick up is at the back door, 
(St. Peter’s Ave. side of the building), please ring 
the bell at the door and wait for the teachers to 
come up and answer.  We are currently adding a 
phone line specifically for ASC.  We will notify all 
families when it is in place. 
 
Last Friday, September 14th was the last day for 
K-6 parents to walk upstairs with their students in 
the morning. All K-6 parents please say 
goodbye at the main door. Thank you.  
 
Blessings, 
 
Mrs. Wilson 

 

STREAM Update: 
 

Mrs. Engle and the teachers are using the 
following Weebly Website for projects, please 
take a peek: 
 
http://englebots.weebly.com/ 

 
 

 

News from 
Mrs. Wilson 

 


